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Government seeking delay to MAID expansion that would cover mental illness | CBC Newshttps://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/maid-deadline-extension-mental-illness-1.6687429
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1. The federal government is seeking to delay an expansion of its medical assistance in dying (MAID) law, which was set to include those suffering solely from mental illnesses starting in March.
2. The delay would give the government more time to set up standards for assisted-dying requests from individuals whose sole underlying condition is a mental illness, and would give provinces and medical professionals time to get ready for the change.
3. The government has taken heavy criticism in recent months after it was revealed that a number of Canadian military veterans were offered medically-assisted death by a federal employee.
[bookmark: _Toc3]Article rating:
May be slightly imbalanced: The article presents the information in a generally reliable way, but there are minor points of consideration that could be explored further or claims that are not fully backed by appropriate evidence. Some perspectives may also be omitted, and you are encouraged to use the research topics section to explore the topic further.
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The article is generally reliable and trustworthy, as it provides accurate information about the government's decision to seek a delay in expanding MAID legislation to include those suffering solely from mental illnesses. It also provides quotes from relevant sources such as Justice Minister David Lametti, Minister for Mental Health and Addictions Carolyn Bennett, Conservative MP Michael Cooper, NDP MP Alistair MacGregor, Dying With Dignity Canada, and Dr. Mona Gupta. Furthermore, it includes details about the original MAID legislation passed in 2016 and how it was struck down by the Superior Court of Quebec in 2019 due to its limitation to those whose deaths were "reasonably foreseeable". 
The article does not appear to be biased or one-sided; rather, it presents both sides of the issue fairly by providing quotes from both supporters and opponents of the decision. Additionally, it mentions potential risks associated with delaying the expansion of MAID legislation such as prolonging grievous suffering for those with mental illness who may wish to access MAID services. 
The only potential issue with this article is that it does not provide any counterarguments or explore any other possible solutions that could be implemented instead of delaying the expansion of MAID legislation. However, this does not significantly detract from its overall trustworthiness or reliability as an informative news piece on this topic.
[bookmark: _Toc5]Topics for further research:
· Mental illness and medical assistance in dying
· Ethical considerations of MAID legislation
· Alternatives to MAID for those with mental illness
· Impact of MAID legislation on vulnerable populations
· MAID legislation in other countries
· Mental health and end-of-life care
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